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Ref. No.: GU/Academic (Colg.)/2020/452               Date: 21-05-2020 

CIRCULAR 
 

In accordance with the Special Ordinance OS-1 and in partial modification to Circular 

No. GU/Academic (Colg.)/2020/436 dated 05-05-2020, the University has decided not to hold 

Semester End Assessment (SEA) for the General Education Component of the First and 

Second Year regular students of the B.Voc. Programmes offered at the University and its 

Affiliated Colleges for the current academic year 2019-20.  
 

All the above students shall be graded based on the marks scored by them in the Intra 

Semester Assessment (ISA) and Practical Examination of the General Education component 

during the current Semester. In those cases where the Practical Examination of the course 

could not be conducted, the same will be held whenever the circumstances permit.  
 

Where the Assessment of the Skill Component could not be conducted, the same will 

be held whenever the circumstances permit. 
 

The results of these students will be declared on completion of the Practical 

Examination and the Skill Component Examination.  
   

No student shall be detained from moving to the next Semester. However, students who 

fail after applying the above grading scheme shall have to pass the Examination for the 

course(s) in which s/he has failed, whenever the Examination is held next. 
 

a. Such students shall also have an opportunity to improve their grades by appearing for 

the current   Semester course(s) in the succeeding Semester(s) or through supplementary 

Examinations.  
 

b. The performance of students appearing for improvement of grades shall not be 

considered as an additional attempt.  

Supplementary/Repeat Examinations of the B.Voc. programme shall be conducted 

from 1st July 2020 onwards. 
 

Principals of Affiliated Colleges offering the B.Voc.  Programme are requested to 

bring the contents of this Circular to the notice of all concerned. 

 

 

 

 

 

      (Prof. Y. V. Reddy) 
     REGISTRAR 

To 
1. Secretary to Governor ( Chancellor of  Goa University) 

2. Director, Directorate of Higher Education 

3. The Principal offering B. Voc. Programme  

4. Controller of Examinations 

5. PS to Vice-Chancellor 

6. PA to Registrar 
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